
Ancient Order of Hibernians 
Division 14 
151 Watertown Street 
PO Box 11 
Watertown, MA  02471 
(617) 924-9541 
Sean Noel—seannoel@yahoo.com 

2 

MAY 2009  NEWSLETTER 

President’s Message  
 
I hope everyone had a holy and happy Easter.  Our Holy Thursday 
adoration at St. Patrick’s church went well and everyone that par-
ticipated got to experience how special a night it really can be.  
Thanks to all for your support. 
 
As we head into May it is always a good time to enjoy the nice 
spring weather.  It is also time for our building spring clean up.  We 
have many opportunities for our brothers to volunteer and help us 
out in cleaning the yard and building. This is a great chance to 
also spend time with your sons and daughters and help them get 
that community service time for school or church. 
 
Another great community service project could be volunteering at 
St. Patrick’s Food Pantry.  The Food Pantry especially needs the 
help in unloading the Post Office trucks after the Food Drive on 
Saturday, May 9th.   If you cannot help at the Food Pantry, please 
be sure to donate what you can to the Food Drive.  Your mail carri-
ers will be picking up non-perishable goods for this drive and the 
food will be given to our great local resources.  So it is nice to be 
able to help out local charities where we can. 
 
Our kick off to summer is planned for Memorial Day.  We will be 
joining the parade and then going back to the hall for a cookout.  
The LA.O.H. will also be having a bake sale at the cookout to help 
raise funds for our Hibernians Relay for Life Team and the Catho-
lic Television Mass.  So please bring your friends and families, 
have some lunch and help support these great charities. 
    
    (CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE) 



Upcoming Events 
 
5/7 -  Family Supper/Scholarship Awards 
5/9 -  US Post Office Food Drive for St. Patrick’s  
  Food Pantry 
5/14 - Division Meeting 
5/15 & 5/17 - State Convention in Plymouth, MA 
5/21 -  Club Inc. meeting 
5/25 -  Memorial Day Parade, cookout 
5/28 -  Building meeting 
6/4 -  Family Supper 
6/7 -  Communion Breakfast 
6/11 - Division meeting  
            (Last meeting before summer vacation) 
6/18 - Club Inc. meeting 
6/25 - Food Tasting evening in the AOH hall 
6/25 - Building meeting 
 

• Look for information coming about our  
Communion Breakfast 

  

Memorial Day is always a big event for us and it would be great 
if we had a good showing of marchers. This is a perfect family 
day to get involved.  We need help for this to be a success.  It is 
a day that we need to divide and conquer to get everything done.  
If you can help in any small way (i.e. help set up/cook, drive 
marchers to and from the parade route, etc.)  any help will be 
greatly appreciated.  If you are available to assist in any way 
please give me a call at 617-926-3315. 
 
We have many more events to keep us busy in June.  See the 
schedule of events below.  We will be having our Communion 
Breakfast and a great fundraiser through our Food Tasting eve-
ning in June. Let’s show our support in these important events 
and don’t forget our economically stimulating Saturday nights.  
      
     -:Leo Falter, President 
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HIBERNIAN 
SCHOLARSHIP 

AWARDS 
Come to Family Supper 
Thursday May 7, 2009 
151 Watertown Street: 
HIBERNIAN HALL 

 
The Scholarship Awards will 

be made following the  
DELICIOUS Family Supper 

COME JOIN US !! 


